OCTOBER 2017 EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH

On behalf of the City Council and staff, please join me in
congratulating October’s Employee of the month---
KRISTA GANNON.

Krista has been the go-to person in the office at Public
Works since June of 2000. In that time Krista has taken
great pride in working on many huge and critical projects
as well as taking care of daily tasks such as helping her
co-workers with questions and forms and paperwork,
and handling 100’s of phone calls a day from customers,
some of which are not so friendly!

It seems no matter what the issue; Krista either has the
answer or finds it! Her newest boss, Brian Steadman has
told us how extremely important Krista is to the smooth
operation of a very busy department and he is most
grateful to have her on his team!

Congratulations Krista and thank you!



